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AGENDA ITEM -2’ 4.
Biggs, Sherry S ancds. [ omomittee

From: Bagley, Dale

Sent:  Wednesday, May 11, 2005 10:40 AM
To: Biggs, Sherry

Subject: FW: Funny River Bridge.

Hi Sherry
Please make sure the Assembly get a copy. Thanks

Dale

From: Robert Wall [mailto:rkwallak@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2005 2:19 PM

To: Dale Bagley; Grace Merkes

Subject: Funny River Bridge.

Dear Mayor Bagley, This is a letter of strong support for the Funny River Bridge.

The people of Sterling have showed over whelming support for the construction of the Funny River
Bridge. The Bridge is also supported by the residents of Funny River area, who would then be our
neighbors. This situation is very similar to the Scenic Byway vote earlier this year. Mr. Long from
Seward voted with Mrs. Merkes and stated ' although he thought the designation was a good idea he
would not vote for something that the majority of residents to be most affected by it were against'. Now
we are saying, support us on this needed and long fought for bridge across the river to our neighbors to
the south. This should be a unanimous vote supporting our growing community. The Assembly needs to
continue it's tradition of voting with a communities wishes. Please uphold this honorable philosophy
that makes the Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly such a special body.

Of course the Soldotna contingent would be against anything that would not funnel all the traffic
through their town. Please resist any pressure from that group. This bridge does not need any Borough
money, just your official acceptance of the existing funds and leadership in getting the State to get
moving.

Sterling needs for you to accept the money appropriated by Senator Stevens and work with the State
to construct the bridge.

Let's build our bridge and help our communities continue to grow and prosper.
Please enter this into the public record.

Respectfully, Robert K Wall Sterling
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